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Mr, V. J. Cantone, P.E. .
Mr. Francis J., Hoey ‘. May. 18, - -
LEVERETT TRAFFIC |

it

This is in reference to your 1ettar dated May 4, 1973 in regard
to a letter from the Board of Selectmen suggesting that the
posted speed limits be reduced to 45 m. p h. on Route 63 in the
Town of Leverett.

Since the speed zoning activitias hava been perawuunrtly assignad '
to the District, please have personnel obtain the necessary
field data to Jjustify the present postings or reductions in the
apeed limits on Route 63 in the Town of Leverett.

"1f a reduction in the 5peed limits is warresnted please forward
the neceasary data to this office for approval and review.

V. J. Cantone, P.E.
~ Traffic Engineer
GFS/mas e



